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John Kieling, Bureau Chief

Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303

Subject: Submittal of Replacement Appendix B of the R-62 Well Completion Report

Dear Mr. Kieling:

Enclosed please find two hard copies with electronic files of the replacement Appendix B of the
R-62 well completion report, which includes the results from samples GW62-11-25564,
GW62-11-25565, GW62-11-25566, and GW62-11-25567. The analytical results for these four
samples were missing from the original submittal. In addition, several other samples collected for
the analysis of anions, cations, and total organic carbon were not included in the original tables;
these have been added to the appendix.

Because of the above additions to Appendix B, several clarifications for the main text of the report
should be noted:

e Section 4.2, para. 1: Three samples were collected from the perched horizon encountered at
a depth of 628 ft rather than one sample as originally indicated. These samples were
analyzed for total metals, cations, and anions.

e Section 4.2, para. 2: A single sample was collected from the perched horizon encountered at
a depth of 920 ft. This sample was analyzed for total metals, cations, and anions.

Los Alamos National Laboratory regrets any inconvenience the omission may have caused.

An Equal Opportunity Employer / Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the
National Nuclear Security Administration of the U.S. Department of Energy
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If you have any questions, please contact Ted Ball at (505) 665-3996 (tedball@]lanl.gov) or
Lance (Woody) Woodworth at (505) 665-5820 (lance.woodworth@nnsa.doe.gov).

Siricerely, Sincerely,

Michael'J. Graham, Associate Director Peter Maggiore, Assistant Manager
Environmental Programs Environmental Projects Office

Los Alamos National Laboratory Los Alamos Site Office
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Enclosures: Two hard copies with electronic files — Replacement Appendix B of the R-62 Well
Completion Report (LA-UR~12-23326)

Cy:  (w/enc.)
Lance Woodworth, DOE-LASO, MS A316
Ted Ball, MNGRFCT-DO, MS J590
Public Reading Room, MS M992 (hard copy)
RPF, MS M707 (electronic copy)

Cy:  (Letter and CD and/or DVD)
Laurie King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX
Steve Rydeen, San Ildefonso Pueblo
Joe Chavarria, Santa Clara Pueblo
Steve Yanicak, NMED-DOE-OB, MS M8§94
Eberline (w/ MS Word files on CD)
William Alexander, EP-BPS, MS M992
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Tom Skibitski, NMED-OB, Santa Fe, NM (date-stamped letter emailed)
Amnnette Russell, DOE-LASO (date-stamped letter emailed)
Craig Douglass, EP-CAP, MS M996 (date-stamped letter emailed)
Michael J. Graham, ADEP, MS M991 (date-stamped letter emailed)





